
Dear Mr. Tammi, Mr. Dreher and School Board Members,  

I am putting in my notice to inform you I will be resigning as Trap Coach as of today. I have 
fully enjoyed starting this program and coaching for the  last 7 years, but my priorities have 
shifted to my grandchildren. 
I've put some feelers out  there for next year  coach(es) and hopefully a parent or two might step 
in. I certainly will help with integrating another Coach.  Also, maybe it might be a possibility to 
join with Kelliher  School since we already share sports. 

Thank you, 
Kim Lindner


